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We are writing with regards to the above neighbour notification notice. We have already received a similar notice a

Our family home is directly in front of the new proposed house this will mean it will look directly onto our living area
and bedrooms overlooking and into the most used part of our home and a complete loss of our privacy. The road

this work with lorries and diggers? We have two young children so building work and any affected road closures in
such close proximity is a major concern given this is the only route we use for work and school every day. There is no
parking areas around at all so any larger vehicles will almost certainly cause road closures. Qur privacy is very
important to us and we feel very strongly that the proposed house will have a huge affect on that.

ThHank you for your time

Peter & Teresa Lovenkrands
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